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N O T I C E  O F  O U T - O F - N E T W O R K  S T A T U S  

Dr. Wolbert Out-of-Network with UnitedHealthcare, Effective August 2023 

We wanted to let you know that starting in August, Dr. Miguel Wolbert will no longer be part of 

the UnitedHealthcare network of providers.  

At West Texas Allergy, we are committed to providing you with quality and affordable healthcare for 

your allergy and asthma needs – and we have good news! There are several options available to 

you that allow us to continue our relationship together. 

You can see any of our other amazing providers in our practice who are still in-network with 

UnitedHealthcare (UHC). This notice only impacts the patients of Dr. Miguel Wolbert. 

 Kristianne Gore, PA-C (Midland) 

 Emily Satterfield, NP (Midland) 

 Dana Bell, NP (Lubbock) 

If you’d like to continue seeing Dr. Wolbert, you can utilize alternative options to keep 

your care with us. 

 Out-Of-Network Benefits: You have the option to contact UnitedHealthcare directly to see 

if there are any out-of-network benefits available to you that you can use with us.  

 Self-Pay (Private Pay) Options: If you wish to utilize a self-pay option for our services, we 

will also provide financial counseling to you so you understand all the costs you would be 

responsible for at the time services are provided. 

If you need to update your insurance information with us, please contact us as soon as possible. We 

still accept a comprehensive list of insurance providers and are available to assist with financial 

counseling and insurance verification prior to your visit.  

We are here to serve you! Please call us at your earliest convenience so we can discuss your options.  

Sincerely,  

The West Texas Allergy Team 

 

West Texas Allergy – Midland 

5000 Briarwood Ave. Midland, TX 79707 

(432) 682-5385 

West Texas Allergy – Lubbock  

5424 19th St., Suite 300 Lubbock, TX 79407 

(806) 795-4391 
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